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ANNOUNCEMENT 

PLANNING COMMISSION  

WORKSHOP 

Morgantown Planning Commission President Peter DeMasters has, 

in accordance with the Planning Commission’s Bylaws, duly called a 

workshop with the Morgantown Bicycle Board for: 

Thursday, June 2, 2016 

6:30 p.m. 

Training Room, Public Safety Building 

300 Spruce Street 

The purpose of the workshop will be to study Bicycle Board 

developed and proposed zoning text amendments pertaining to 

minimum bicycle storage standards for all new Developments of 

Significant Impact within the City.  The related zoning text 

amendments were tabled by the Planning Commission during its 

hearing on May 12, 2016. 

Workshops are not considered regular or special meetings and may 

not include the formal conduct of business, the rendering of 

decisions, or the taking of action for which the Commission is 

charged.  Workshops are open to the public and are intended to 

serve as training, study, public education, etc. 

 

Date of Announcement:  May 25, 2016 


